
Email Message 8 June 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are currently making plans, as directed by the latest government guidelines, to invite our 

students back onto campus to receive some face to face learning. However, it is with regret that, in 

line with Government advice linked to reducing infection risk, it is very unlikely that we will be able 

to invite the year 6 students onto campus for a transition session.  

We have made this decision taking all factors into account, and as always, the safety of students is 

paramount in our planning. The online parent meeting scheduled for 29 June will still take place, 

providing you with lots of information to support your child with the transition process. 

For the students, we are now planning a whole range of videos/presentations and activities to 

support their transition to us. This will include a virtual tour of campus, an introduction to their tutor 

and what they will need to do when they start in August amongst other things. 

As stated in previous communications, please be assured that when the students come to campus 

and start their schooling with us, they will be given lots of support to make their transition as easy as 

possible and provide them with the tools to enjoy school life at BGLC. 

Further information will be issued by email in the next few weeks. 

Please see the letter attached from our uniform supplier, Uniform Direct, with an update on their 

services. 

All documents issued to date are available to view under the Parents tab, Admissions section on our 

website: www.brookvalegroby.com. 

Kind Regards 

 

On behalf of Greg Godwin 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 
Brookvale Groby Learning Campus 
 
Debbie Lee 
Student Services Manager 
 

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL – Please email dlee@brookvalegroby.com if you have any 

queries. 

 

http://www.brookvalegroby.com/

